
From: tom.tidwell@nemkona.com 
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2004 12:51 PM 
To: info@ckccertification.com 
Subject: Responses 
 
The FCC ID number is as listed on the latest label: BCR-RPT-NODEC1937 
 
A revided test report has been uploaded to correct the FCC ID number. Intermod 
proceedure is listed in the back of the test report. 
 
All schematics filed with the original filing contained BOTH the 1937 and 1943 
files and therefore can be used. The only differance between the two devices is 
the power level. This change consists of a "componant" within the unit. This 
componant has the same function in both units and therefore the block diagram 
will not change. 
 
There are no signals within 15dB of the limit, as can be seen from the data, and 
therefore no reason to increase the resolution BW to demonstrate the noise floor 
of the measurement receiver complies at a higher resolution.   
 
 


